
 
Comments on the Los Medanos Title V and Acid Rain Permit 
     
 
 
 
        Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Title V and acid rain permit 

Application number 10470 for the Los Medanos Energy Center facility ID. Number 

B1866.   Attached as exhibit 1 are two letters from your Public Records department 

promising a complete report on the Notices of Violations and subsequent enforcement 

activities associated with them.  At this time it is impossible to comment on your 

application and I am formally requesting that the approval of the application be 

postponed until such time as your records department informs me of the nature and extent 

of the violations that have occurred at this facility.  After many contacts with your agency 

I am extremely disappointed that you have not responded to my request in a timely 

manner forcing me to request further delays in the processing of this permit. 

 

 

 
 
 
                                                                                                          Thank you, 
  
                                                                                                           Robert Sarvey 
                                                                                                           501 W. Grantline Rd                   Tracy, Ca. 95376 
                                                                                                            (209)  835-7162 
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